
 
 
 

 

      

   

New Appointments Announced 

Managing Director Arturo J. García-Solá announced the 
designation of Juan A. Marqués and Raúl M. Arias as Chair 
and Vice Chair, respectively, of the Firm's Litigation Practice 
Group, effective immediately.  

These positions were held by Francisco G. Bruno, Chair of the 
Litigation Practice Group since 2002 and Roberto C. 
Quiñones, Vice-Chair since 2006, who led the group through 
sustained growth and stability over several years.  Mr. Bruno, a 
retired Capital Member, will be guiding Juan as he transitions 
into the position of Litigation Chair.  

Mr. Quiñones will continue to manage the complex litigation 
cases he oversees for the Firm's clients, in addition to his 
responsibilities as a Member of the Policy Committee and the 
Pro Bono Committee. He will also join the Firm's Marketing and 
Business Planning Committee. 

Also effective immediately, Henry Freese will become Chair of 
the Firm’s Professional Development Committee, a position 
previously held by Mr. Marqués. In addition, Paul Cortés has 
been named Chief Operating Officer of the Firm. 

Juan Carlos was Chief Operating Officer since 2008 and 
worked closely with the Managing Director and the Chief 
Administrative and Financial Officer to keep the Firm’s 
operations running efficiently and productively, and will be 
available to help Paul in his transition into the COO position. 

Please join us in congratulating Juan, Raúl, Henry, Roberto, 
Juan Carlos and Paul on their respective designations, and 
wishing them success in their new roles. Also, please join us in 
thanking Paco and Roberto for their valuable service, 
exemplary leadership, and significant contributions to the Firm. 
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  The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not 

constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with McConnell 
Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by 
express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC. 

Effective September 13, 2007, we have changed our name to McCONNELL VALDES LLC. 

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any 
tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) was not intended or written to be used, and 
cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein. 

  

 

 

 
 


